
From: on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
To: DPIE PDPS Carter St 2020 Mailbox
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct
Date: Friday, 4 September 2020 11:45:36 AM

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au
<noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 2 September 2020 10:23 PM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Webform submission from: 2020 revised draft master plan for the Carter Street Precinct

Submitted on Wed, 02/09/2020 - 22:22
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: 
Last Name: 
Name Withheld: Yes
Email: 
Suburb/Town & Postcode: 2141
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: - A fenced-up dog park is essential for a growing community, especially for high-density
residential areas. - Footpath landscaping is important to provide a healthy and safe urban design environment
for the community - Parking on the Carter St should be minimum 20 m offset from intersections and building
exist/entrance, as currently, vehicles are creating a blind spot for turning vehicles, this is a safety hazard for
now and potentially future if no changes are made. - The minimal visitor car parks should be considered in the
residential buildings 

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/CarterStreet
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